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Shared Decision-Making Committee Meeting/Minutes
Meeting Date: December 7, 2023


Meeting Time: 3:15pm-4:15pmAgenda 
Topics:
Celebrations

New Information
Accountability Rating

Weekly Newsletter
Members: Michael Hutchins: Principal, Diann Kirkwood: Special Ed Chair, Wendy Tovar: Magnet Coordinator, Katrina Kirksey: Teacher, David Neider: Community Member, Ronnie Plotkin: Community Member, Mindy Vasquez: Teacher, Kayla Liu: Title I Coordinator, Tonya Watts: Assistant Principal 

Enrollment
· School Enrollment- 737
We are receiving new student daily that are Newcomers.

Enrollment- Mr. Hutchins highlighted Ms. Tovar’s efforts in recruiting students to attend Elrod. 

New Staff Members
PALS Teacher- Ms. Nechama Kalish

He gave an update on staffing and introduced our new team member. 

New Information 

Interim Assessment 12/7-12/14

Holiday Performance- 12/20 @8:30am

Winter Break 12/22- 1/5

Campus-Based NTAS Suspension for SY23-24

Staff Attendance- No penalty for using days.
New music teacher has planned an exciting holiday performance. 

Winter Break – campus will be closed beginning December 22. 

NTAS Will be suspended. 

Staff Attendance- teachers will not be penalized for taking their days as long as there is not a pattern. 

Accountability Rating
· Delayed until late January for individual schools. Based on the data we know; we should still be at “A” rating. 
Accountability Ratings have still not been released. Only Preliminary numbers were provided including 111 potential school will be rated a D or F. 

Weekly Newsletter
I will share the Weekly Newsletter for Elrod with the SDMC Committee.
Mr. Hutchins shared his weekly newsletter, including the preliminary number of school rankings. He detailed the different categories by which schools are ranked. We still do not know the ranking for Elrod. We may receive them in late January. Based on the data, we can confidently say that we will not be NES or NES A next school year. 

Mr. Hutchins shared some of the activities that have been happening at Elrod for the past few weeks. 

December 19th staff Luncheon – Mr. Plotkin and Mr. Neider are invited. 

The meeting was adjourned. 
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